
Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, May 1st
5:00 - 6:00 pm 

@ Main Campus

Tuesday, May 16th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 

@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, May 4th & 18th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

Support GroupsCampus Update

Amee Hughey, who has been with ElderHealth 
& Living since 2006, has stepped into the 
position of Administrator. Amee has extensive 
experience at EHL: initially as Direct Care Staff, 
then Shift Supervisor, followed by Resident 
Coordinator, then Quality Assurance Coordinator 
and most recently, Resident Coordinator Trainer! 
She also has extensive leadership training 
and has completed the Administrator formal 
training. In addition to her knowledge and 
experience, Amee brings amazing organizational 
skills, compassion and creativity to the role of 
Administrator. Please welcome Amee to her new 
position and new office - she is now located in 
the Columbia Building (main office).

ElderHealth & Living is proud of its history of offering promotional opportunities 
to our staff whenever possible. With that being said, we are excited and happy 
to announce some promotions here at EHL!

Harvest of the Month
The Harvest of the Month for May is 

mushrooms from Yamhill County Mushrooms 
in Yamhill, OR. The mushrooms are ordered 

through Emerald Produce.

Mushrooms are “stuffed” and 
included in  our stir-fried rice.

Riley Campbell

Riley Campbell joined our EHL family 
in 2015 as an Administrative Assistant, 
swiftly transitioned to our Accounting 
Assistant and has now taken on 
the new position of Family Services 
Assistant. Riley now works directly 
with our Family Services Coordinator, 
Susie Ray. She has moved from the 
front office to the Health Center and 
will continue to do some accounting 
tasks, including our resident billing. 
However, her primary responsibility 
will be to help families and residents 
with their transition into EHL and 
during their stay here! 

Amee & Riley!!

Amee Hughey

All participants, residents, and their families are invited to join us!

•	 Dinner and beverages provided
•	 Live music

Music in the Meadow
Family & Resident Picnic

Wednesday, July 12th 
5:00 - 7:00 pm @ The Park on EHL Campus

For questions and to RSVP call: 541.747.4858
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Chelsea was born in Springfield, OR  and grew up in Eugene, OR. She shares her home with 
her boyfriend, Blake, and their two dogs - Paco and Roxi. She also shared with us that she 
has an “amazing” mother and an older brother. Chelsea enjoys spending time with her 
family and friends and likes meeting new people. 

Chelsea has been a part of the EHL community since August 2015. She works as Direct Care 
Staff for the Cascade Home. When asked why she likes working at EHL, Chelsea replied,  
“I love working here because I genuinely love helping people. It has been such a great 
experience sharing my time with such amazing residents and getting to know each one of 
them on a personal level.” 

We are pleased to announce that Chelsea is our May 2017 
Employee of the Month!

Employee SpotlighT
Chelsea @ Cascade Home

Wednesday, May 3rd @ 1:45 hosted by Cedar Home
Paper Flowers

Friday, May 12th @ 1:45 hosted by The Club
Mother’s Day Tea with Elvis

Monday, May 29th @ 1:45 hosted by Birch Home
Finger Painting

EHL Activity Corner

Tuesday, May 16th @ 1:45 hosted by Redwood Home
Headband Craft

Billie came to EHL in December of 2013. Jessica, Direct Care Staff in 
our Birch Home, shared that, “Billie loved gardening and flowers. 
She enjoyed reading the paper and drinking her coffee. She loved 
music...she loved listening to it and singing along to it as well.” 
Billie passed away at the age of 84. We will miss her greatly.

Billie Fairbanks

Cliff came to EHL in October of 2015.  Sharon, Resident Coordinator 
in our Diamond Peak Home, commented that, “Cliff was always 
staying busy and would walk laps around our home daily. He loved 
to sing with me and dance. He loved spending time with his wife 
Linda.” Cliff passed away at the age of 72. 

Clifford “Cliff” Gadway

In Remembrance

Jim came to EHL in April of 2014. David, Health Services Coordinator, 
shared that, “Jim was a kind and gentle man who never lost his sense 
of humor. He was very brave in the face of his challenges. It’s hard to 
think about Jim without smiling.” Jim passed away at the age of 82. 
We will always remember him and miss him.

James “Jim” Jones

Donna came to EHL in July of 2016. Barb, Resident Coordinator in our 
Cascade Home, shared that, “Donna was a caring and loving person. 
She would light up a room with her beautiful smile. She loved music 
and singing.” Donna passed away at the age of 79. We will miss her 
dearly.

Donna Hazlett

Edgar came to EHL in December of 2016.  Staff in our Birch Home 
shared with us that, “Edgar was a great guy. He was a great dancer 
and had a fantastic sense of humor. He taught more than one staff 
member how to dance. He was very helpful and kind-hearted. He will 
be missed.” Edgar passed away at the age of 96.

Edgar Wilkinson

Thank you, Chelsea, for your hard work, your dedication, and for being a part of our EHL team!

Chelsea’s Words of Wisdom: “I didn’t know what I wanted to do, 
but I always knew the person I wanted to be.”--Diane Von Furstenberg


